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School Website 

Remember to check the School website for all  the latest information and updates  

Home - St Augustine's Catholic Primary Academy - Nottingham (st-

augustines.nottingham.sch.uk)  

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Our school environment is an inspirational, ambitious and purposeful place. Since September 
2021 there is a culture of high expectations for children and adults alike. To maintain high       
expectations for all pupils and in light of newly appointed staff, a new behaviour policy was     
introduced in September 2023 to provide additional prescriptive clarity in ensuring standards of 
behaviour, both in and outside the classroom, is at least good. 
 
I will be sending out our Behaviour Policy in due course. 

 
 

As always, thank you for your continued support and if you have any queries, please do not      
hesitate to contact me: frances.moore@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk or catch me at the start 
or end of the school day, I’ll be at the KS1 entrance. 

Weekly Lunch Time Winners 

This week’s lunch time winners are Year 2 Class and Year 5 Class! 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 

Attendance w/c 22nd January 2024 

Our Attendance target is 95%. This week we are 92.47% 

Well done to Year 5 Class who had the highest attendance of 99% 

CALLING CATHOLIC TEACHERS 

Do you know somebody who is a practising Catholic and who is a teacher or senior leader   

working in a school outside of the Catholic sector? The Diocese of Nottingham along with the 

Catholic Multi-Academy Trusts is leading a virtual information session about working in a     

Catholic school on Monday 4 March from 7.00pm – 8.00pm. 

For further information, please contact: Julie Sweeney at the Diocesan Education Service 

(julie.sweeney@nottingham-des.org.uk). 
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Personal Hygiene  

As children grow, it is important to discuss with them the need for personal hygiene, to ensure 

that you pass on good daily habits for them to follow. As they get older and move towards pu-

berty their habits should also include using deodorant daily and showering/ taking a bath every-

day. Here are some useful tips. 



OPAL  Coming Soon! 

We can’t wait to get started on our OPAL 

Let our journey commence with lots of play opportunities for our children at St A’s  

Planetarium Visit  

F2 loved the space dome when they visited this week. 







DIARY DATES ADVENT  
Please keep this safe-New Dates Added 

Date  Event  

Wednesday 31st January 2024 SEND Coffee Morning 9am-10am in school Hall 

Friday 9th February 2024 INSET DAY 

Monday 12th February 2024 School Closed for Half Term (1 Week) 

Monday 19th February 2024  School Open for New Term 

Tuesday 20th February 2024 Year 3 and Year 4  trip to Broadway Cinema for Mr Pep-

per Volcanoes day  

Thursday 22nd February 2024 Lenten Mass in Church at 10am 

Thursday 29th February 2024 Little Wandle Parent Workshop in School Hall at 2.30pm 

Thursday 7th March 2024 • World Book Day 

• Confessions in School 1.30pm-3.00pm 

• SEND coffee morning 9am-10am in school hall 

Friday 8th March 2024 F2 Mother’s Day Assembly 

Friday 22nd March 2024 Year 1/2 Assembly to parents 

Thursday 28th March 2024 Year 5 Passion Play in School Hall at 2.15pm 

Friday 29th March 2024 School Closed for Easter Holidays (2 Weeks)  

Monday 15th April 2024 School Open for New Term 

Thursday 25th April 2024 Mass to celebrate Easter in Church at 10am 

Friday 26th April 2024 Year 2 assembly to parents in school hall 

Friday 10th May 2024 Year 1 Assembly to parents 

Monday 13th-16th May 2024 Year 6 SATS week 

Friday 17th May 2024 Year 6 Disco and Pizza day 

Thursday 23rd May 2024 St Augustine’s Feast Day: 

• Mass in Church at 10am 

• Special Picnic Lunch 

• Ice-cream Van to visit school 



Monday 27th May 2024 School Closed for Half Term 

Monday 3rd June 2024 INSET Day 

Tuesday 4th June 2024 School Open for New Term 

Tuesday 4th-11th June 2024 Year 6 Bikeability 

Thursday 15th June 2024 Coffee Morning in School Hall 9am-10am 

Monday 17th- 21st June  2024 Wellbeing and Sports Week 

Friday 21st June 2024 Summer Fayre  3.40-5.30pm 

Thursday 20th June 2024 Sports Day: 

• F2 and KS1 AM at Huntington 

• KS2 PM at Huntington 

Monday 24th June 2024 Year 2 Camping Trip Dates TBC 

Wednesday 10th-12th July 2024 Year 6 Briars Residential Trip 

Tuesday 16th July 2024 Year 6 Performance 6pm in School Hall 

Wednesday 17th July 2024 INSET DAY 

Thursday 25th July 2024 Year 6 Leavers’ Mass at Church 10am 

Friday 26th July 2024 Last Day of School 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 9.30am in School Hall 

Monday 29th July 2024 School Closed - Summer Holiday  

We Love St A’s! 

So much to learn 

this week! 

 

 

 

Remember St Augustine’s is now on       

Twitter! To keep up to date with everything 

the school is doing please follow us 

@staugustinesNG3.  There will be lots of 

photos and updates on Twitter when join 

today. 



Safeguarding at St Augustine’s 

Learning to Serve - Loving to Learn 

The governors and staff at St Augustine’s take seriously our responsibility to 

promote the welfare and safeguarding of all the children entrusted to our 

care.   

Mrs Moore and Mrs Bates are the designated teachers for Child Protection 

issues and will refer any serious concerns to Social Services. 

We will always do our best to work in partnership with parents.  We will      

liaise with Social Services and our Attendance Service in the best interests of 

the child. 

Who do you talk to in school about safeguarding concerns? 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs L Bates 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs F Moore 

Designated Safeguarding Person 

Ms E Burrows 


